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31st March 2025 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 6 Leavers Hoodies and T-Shirts – Class of 2025 
 
The year 6 leavers T-Shirts and Hoodies are now available to order from your Parentmail Account.  The 
payment system will go live on Monday 31st March at 8am. 
 
Please use Parentmail to place your order and make full payment no later than Friday 2nd May. 
 
Choosing the Correct Size 
It is essential that you select the correct size for your child. Once the order is placed, items cannot be 
returned or exchanged due to incorrect sizing. 
 
Child sized T- Shirts: £12.05                           T - Shirt: Adult sized shirts: £14.67           

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



St. George’s Road  
Dagenham 
RM9 5AJ 
Tel: 020 3006 9888 Option 1 

 

Bonham Road  
Dagenham 
RM8 3AR 

Tel: 020 3006 9888 Option 2 

 Mr Richard November - Headteacher 
E-mail: office@valenceprimaryschool.com 
Website: www.valenceprimaryschool.com 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Hoodie: Child sized hoodies - £22.30                  Adult sized hoodies - £27.50  
     

 
 
Delivery and Distribution 
 
Hoodies and t-shirts will be delivered to the school in July. Teachers will distribute them to pupils once 
they arrive. 
 
Important Notice 
 
Unfortunately, it will not be possible to accept orders and payments after 4pm Friday 2nd May,  
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
Kind regards 
The Year 6 Team 
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